
 

  

 

   
 

SEND Short Breaks – February 2025 

Link Up – Expressions of Interest 

 

 
 

DSDT Link Up  

Link Up is a SEND Short Breaks offer from the Downs Syndrome Development Trust, for children 
and young people with complex needs aged 8-18 years. The Link Up offer is for children and young 
people with other SEND needs and not Downs Syndrome. The sessions will run between 10am – 
4pm on the dates below, and there will be 8 spaces per session:  

- Monday 17th February 2025 
- Wednesday 19th February 2025 
- Friday 21st February 2025 

 

Expressions of interest for this provision will open on Wednesday 15th January 2025.  

More information can be found here: Link Up February Half Term 

https://eequ.org/book/link-up-february-half-term-with-down-syndrome-development-trust-12476


 

  

 

   
 

To ensure spaces are allocated fairly across the Link Up sessions, expressions of interest in this 
provision will close on Monday 27th January (5pm). Please ensure you register your interest within 
these dates to be considered for a place. 
 

Follow the steps below to register your interest in Link Up sessions:  

1. Go to: Link Up - Serving Other SEND Needs · Eequ  
2. Please ensure you are logged in, using the ‘Login’ button in the top right corner.  
3. Click the green ‘Book’ button. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Click ‘Register 
Interest’ for each of 
the dates you are 
interested in your 
child / young person 
attending.  

https://eequ.org/book/link-up-february-half-term-with-down-syndrome-development-trust-12476


 

  

 

   
 

Please note:  

When registering your interest, please use your first 
name, surname and contact number (not your 
child’s).  

Within the textbox titled ‘Provide some extra 
information’, please include the following: 

• Childs name 
• Child's date of birth  
• Which ticket you would like to purchase  

o 2 Support 1 Person 
o 1 Support 1 person 
o 2:1Support Direct Payment 
o 1:1Support Direct Payment 

 

Once you have registered your interest, we will work 
closely with colleagues from Link Up, Social Workers 
and SWRO’s to allocate spaces fairly. You will then 
receive an email confirmation of the sessions your 
child has been allocated on Thursday 30th January 2025.  

 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions about this process or are unable to 
access the Link Up Eequ booking site. 

 

Katie Rowe 

Katie.Rowe@Brighton-Hove.gov.uk 

SEN & AP Commissioning Officer 

Brighton & Hove City Council. 

mailto:Katie.Rowe@Brighton-Hove.gov.uk

